
April 29, 2021 

 
Hello Orchard Families,  

 
It is odd to say that there are only five weeks left of school. It has 
been a different year with the restrictions in place to keep everyone 
safe, but we are so happy that we have provided in-person 
education all year long. Thank you for all of your help this year so we 
could keep students and staff safe at Orchard! 
  
Here is a link to Common Sense Media that goes over the popular 
app TikTok. I know many students enjoy this app, but there are some 
helpful tips here to help protect your students' privacy if they are 
using the app. https://tinyurl.com/555jmvuw 
  
On May 10, we will have a lockdown with cover drill. We must 
practice this type of drill at least once a year. If you want to know 
more about the drill, please click here https://tinyurl.com/4eayb7kk 
 
If you haven't had a chance to let us know the type of learning 
environment your child will do best in next year, please use this link to 
fill it out https://tinyurl.com/2t58naep 
 
Lastly, next week is Teacher Appreciation Week. We are so 
appreciative of our teachers and all they do to help each child 
reach their potential. Thank you, teachers!  
 
Important Dates:  
 
May 3 – Food Pantry at 3:00 pm 
 
May 10 – lockdown with cover drill 
 

https://tinyurl.com/555jmvuw
https://tinyurl.com/4eayb7kk
https://tinyurl.com/2t58naep


May 17-21 – Kindergarten Testing – No school for Kindergarten 
students 
 
  
Thank you for all that you do and for sending your student(s) to 
Orchard Elementary! 
 

Ms. Holt – Principal Orchard Elementary 


